Campbell County Training School Complex [CCTSC]
Physical Address:1470 Village Highway, Rustburg, VA. 24588
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 835, Concord, VA. 24538

May 12, 2023

Mr. Todd Hall

CEO First National Bank of Altavista
622 Broad Street

P.O. Box 29

Altavista, VA 24517

Dear Mr. Hall:

Mr. Hall the Campbell County Training School Complex Committee would like to
thank the First National Bank of Altavista for its continued support of our
organization. We have received the last installment of $5,000.00 of the 3-year
commitment of $15,000.00. Please let this letter serve as the receipt for the
money received.

Our Tax ID # is 47-4540081. If further information is needed, please contact me.
CCTSC is not standing still; we are committed to completing the renovation of the
entire property.

We encourage visitors to visit the complex at any time. Just let us know when
and we will make ourselves available to you. If more information is require you
may contact me at 434-238-2323 or 60millicent@gmail.com.

Sincerely,
Millicent M. Nash
CCTSC Chairperson



BURG
BEACON
OF HOPE

INVESTING IN YOUTH FOR COMMUNITY TRANSFORMATION

WWW.BEACONOFHOPELYNCHBURG.ORG | P.O. BOX 1261, LYNCHBURG, VA 24505 | (434) 849-8617

Todd Hall
PO Box 29
Altavista, VA 24517-0029

Dear Todd,

Thank you so very much for your recent donation to Lynchburg Beacon of Hope. We are grateful for your thoughtful, generous support of
our Stay Close, Go Far Scholarship, our High School and CVCC Future Centers, and our Stay Close Internship Program... all of which are
made possible from the very generous grassroots support of this community.

The mission of Lynchburg Beacon of Hope is to inspire Lynchburg's youth to pursue post-secondary education or training, invest in their
potential, and equip them to become contributing individuals to the betterment of our community. Beacon of Hope's unique High School
Future Centers, Stay Close, Go Far (SCGF) Scholarships and College Success programs, Middle School Heroes and Kids to College are
launching significantly more of Lynchburg's graduates into college, technical certification programs, and the workforce than ever before.
With the end of the school year right around the corner, we are thrilled to welcome even more students into the Stay Close, Go Far Office
of College & Career Success pipeline. To date, approximately 750 of our city's young people have begun their college or career pathway
with the assistance of a scholarship from Lynchburg Beacon of Hope! Thank you for making helping us change lives. Your investment
makes it possible for hundreds of Lynchburg’s students and families to access their full potential every year. We can't wait to see what the
coming months bring!

Your investment is a true commitment in our collective future. Countless studies show that a better educated a community brings about
decreased levels of poverty, crime, and unemployment. Education, training, and certification are entry points where futures open and
opportunities are created.

Thank you for being such a vital and on-going partner in Lynchburg Beacon of Hope's mission to create brighter futures for Lynchburg's
young people. We are so excited to see what lies ahead in 2023 for our young people. Please feel free to contact us directly by email at
dani@beaconofhopelynchburg.org or by phone at (434) 849-8617.
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x ID 45-3797831) is recognized as a tax-exempt organization

Thank you very much for your contribution to Lynchburg Beacon of Hope. Beacon of Hope Lynchburg
as described in §501(c) (3) of the Intemal Revenue Code. In accordance with Internal Revenue Service regulations, please be advised that Beacon of Hope Lynchburg
did not provide goods or services as a whole or partial consideration for this gift. We encourage you to consult with your tax adviser as to the appropriate deduction for

your specific tax return and advise you to keep this letter as support for your deduction with your tax return.



Revitalization for a Greater Gretna pe—

PO Box 209 Gretna, VA 24557 A Non-Profit Organization

April 18, 2023

First National Bank of Altavista
PO Box 29
Altavista, VA 24517

RE: 2023 Gretna 5K Race

Thank you so much for being a sponsor for the 16t Annual Gretna 5K Race which will be held
on Saturday, May 13, 2023. We are looking forward to another great event this year. This
would not be possible with the support of our local businesses and friends.

Our fund-raising efforts have been very successful thanks to you, our sponsors. Qur goal of
a walking/biking trail for our citizens is finally complete, we have a beautiful new mural on the
Armstrong building downtown, and we have been able to help the Town of Gretna with several
projects. This all part of the design plan to improve and revitalize areas in and around Gretna.

RGG is a non-profit organization; therefore, your generous $ 250.00 contribution is tax

deductible. Our tax ID is: 16-1719349. We certify that no goods or services were provided
in return for this contribution.

RGG RACE COMMITTEE



FOR YOUTH DEVELOPMENT®
FOR HEALTHY LIVING
FOR SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY

February 28, 2023

Aubrey H. Hall, lll
President & CEO
First National Bank
PO Box 29
Altavista, VA 24517

Dear Todd,

On behalf of the Altavista Area YMCA please accept our appreciation for your
generous $2,000 donation to the 2023 Current Support Campaign. For tax
purposes, please note that you did not receive any goods or services for this gift.

Your donation will help us provide quality programs and facilities for the citizens
of Central Virginia. First National Bank has provided many of the valuable
volunteers needed for a successful YMCA. As you are aware, Jeff Walker and
Shawn Stone are among our most dedicated volunteers.

We all know that First National Bank and the Altavista Area YMCA are vital to the
well being of our community. Together we will continue to make Altavista a great
place to work and live. Thanks again for your support!

In the Y Spirit,
AT jjf "
Maria McCracken Steve Jester

CEO Development Director

Altavista Area YMCA
718 Seventh Street
Altavista, VA 24517
434-369-9622
434-369-2187 (Fax)



Avoca Museum
& Historical Society

First National Bank
Attn: Todd Hall
622 Broad Street
Altavista, VA 24517
April 26, 2023

Dear friends at First National Bank -

We are writing to thank Sonny Merryman for agreeing to be a Silver level sponsor for Avaoca Museum for
the 2023 year. Avoca Museum draws visitors from near and far. Some are coming in from faraway places
such as North Carolina, Maryland, and Pennsylvania this year. We feel that Avoca Museum is a cultural

jewel for the Altavista community, and we are proud that you have chosen to sponsor us again this year.

As | am sure you are aware, Avoca Museum is required to fund 100% of its budget, excluding employee
wages and annual capital improvement projects. Your generous support has allowed us to complete
numerous restoration and beautification projects on the mansion, outbuildings, and grounds. This is
truly astonishing and was only made possible due to the many giving volunteers and donors. 100% of
donations go into maintenance, restoration efforts, educational opportunities, and community events.

Please examine the sponsorship details found at the bottom of this letter. If there are any inaccuracies,
please let me know. We appreciate your sponsorship, and we intend to display it at all of our public
events this year. Your help plays a key role in funding the museum, which in turn helps us provide the
Altavista community with a beautiful museum, place of repose, and special events venue. Again, thank
you for being a consistent supporter of the museum. Please accept our best wishes for your business.
For our part, you can count on our continued patronage of local businesses such as yours.

This sponsorship has been made by an agreement between our organizations for a sponsorship of
$2,000.00. As stipulated in the sponsorship packet you will receive 8 tickets for both the Kentucky Derby
and for our Harvest Festival (formerly the Wine Festival). Those tickets will either be mailed, or hand
delivered to you. Enjoy!

Sipcerqu, )
\
v}
Caleb Lafoon
Executive Director, Avoca Museum Sponsorship Amount: $2,000.00
Avoca Museum & Historical Society 1514 Main Street Altavista, Virginia 24517

Phone: 434.369.1076 director@avocamuseum.org www.AvocaMuseum.org



AVERETT

UNIVERSITY

SINCE 1859

February 2023

Mr. Todd Hall

First National Bank
3401 Odd Fellows Rd.
Lynchburg, VA 24501

Dear Mr. Hall:

Thank you! Endowed funds are vital to Averett’s long-term financial stability, and your sustained
commitment ensures we are able to recognize Averett students and nurture their ability to achieve
academic excellence. Many Averett students are benefiting from the generosity of individuals like you
who support endowed funds. Averett distributes a significant portion of financial assistance to students
annually through these funds which are increasingly important to students and their families. Incredibly,
nearly 100% of our students qualify for financial assistance.

As donors, you are keenly aware of the challenges faced during 2022 in almost every sector of the
market. Rising inflation and increasing interest rates had a widespread impact on domestic equities and
bonds, but fourth quarter rebounds were encouraging. Averett's losses overall for calendar year 2022
were -9.9%. While the losses are disappointing, we are fortunate—our asset allocations and manager
performance resulted in those losses being less than the -16.6% loss for the applicable benchmark indices.
Therefore, it will likely not surprise you that the June 30, 2022, market value of your scholarship fund is
down from the same time in 2021 (except in those cases where additional gifts may have offset the losses
experienced).

Enclosed for your review is a financial and recipient summary for your personal endowment(s) at
Averett for 2022-23. It is our hope that this information will allow you to learn more about your
recipient(s) and give you even greater insight to the impact your gift is making.

Please know how much we appreciate your investment in our present and future. Should you have
any questions, concerns, or would just like to request additional information, please do not hesitate to be
in touch with me at mwohlstein@averett.edu or by calling 434-791-5654. These endowed funds are the
foundation of fundraising and a critical permanent funding source for the University; and for that, we are
so grateful. Thank you!

\Q\’ e v LSLU' ‘ , Sincerely,
| O\

Melissa E. Wohlstein
Vice President of Philanthropy
Enclosures

Chartered in 1859
420 West Main Streec * Danville, Virginia 24541 ¢ 434.791.5600 * Fax 434.799.0658 « averett.edu
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AVERETT

UNIVERSITY

SINCE 1839

First National Bank Endowed Scholatship
Endowment Project Number: 50-01097

Activity Report 7/1/21-6/30/22

Endowment Summary

The First National Bank Endowed Scholarship is available to a full-time, undergraduate, rising senior student (having completed 90 semester
hours) who graduated from a public or private high school from the city of Danville, Pittsylvania County, VA, or Caswell County, NC.
Applicants must be majoring in a business field of study. Recipients much demonstrate financial need, possess a GPA of 2.75 or greater and
demonstrate good citizenship. Renamed First National Bank Scholarship July 2021 after a name change for the bank.

2022-23 Recipients
McKenzie Goad, Allison Setliff

Financial Summary
1/1/22 -- 12/31/22 Contributions: $0

Market Value as of 6/30/22: $21,867

2022-23 Amount Available for Awards: $1,200



